
Dear Mr. Tounget and ICRC Commissioners, 
I appreciate your service, hard work, and dedication to creating the new 10-One districts. Thank you. I find the 
online access to documents very helpful and your transparency refreshing. 
Many residents from Oak Hill spoke at last night's meeting (Sept. 25th) about their opposition to splitting our 
community of interest in half. I believe one of your own said it best - "I think we learned at each of [the public 
hearings] is how important their neighborhoods are and how they want to keep them together" - Stefan Haag as 
quoted in the Oak Hill Gazette. 
I have attached my handmade draft map that I presented to you Sept. 11th because I referenced it in my 
comments last night, was pleasantly surprised how closely it resembled the updated OHAN map, and realized 
it was not available online since it was a hard copy handout. I apologize for it's sketch like appearance but my 
map making ability is a work in progress. 
 
Cordially, 
Dan Page 
 


